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James City County Employees, Volunteers Recognized with Chairman’s Awards  

By Elizabeth Hornsby 

 

Randy Hisle, Bryan Hill and the James City-Bruton Volunteer Fire Department were honored as 

the recipients of the 2015 Chairman’s Awards at a recent James City County Board of 

Supervisors meeting. 

 

The Chairman’s Awards are an annual recognition of county employees and volunteers for 

outstanding contributions and service to James City County and the community… 

 

Also honored with Hisle was County Administrator Bryan Hill, who was recognized for his 

“commitment to ensuring that James City County is open, transparent and accessible,” according 

to the news release. 

 

Hill identified five strategic initiatives – water, stormwater, schools, economic development and 

county appearance – that are crucial to the well-being of the county, all of which were addressed 

in this year’s budget. 

 

Thanks to the focus on these initiatives and Hill’s leadership, James City County has earned 

multiple AAA bond ratings making it “one of just 44 elite counties in the nation” to do so, 

according to the release. 

 

Chairman Michael Hipple recognized James City County Administrator Bryan Hill for his work 

on the fiscal 2016 budget.  
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